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HOMICIDE LAW REFORM – LAW COMMISSION TEAMS UP WITH STRATHCLYDE LAW 
SCHOOL 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Commission Homicide Law Reform Team: (L to R)  Maryia Lahatskaya (Legal Assistant), Graham McGlashan (Project 
Manager), Lord Pentland (Chairman and lead Commissioner), Dr Claire McDiarmid (University of Strathclyde School of Law) 

 
 
In another example of the increasing collaboration between the Law Commission and the Scottish 
law schools, Dr Claire McDiarmid today joins the homicide team at the Commission from the 
University of Strathclyde.  Dr McDiarmid will work for several months as part of the team developing 
a Discussion Paper on the mental element of homicide.  The homicide law reform project forms part 
of the Commission’s 10th Programme of Law Reform announced in February 2018.   
 
The arrangement takes place under the Memorandum of Understanding between the Scottish Law 
Commission and the Scottish Law Schools agreed in 2016. 
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Lord Pentland, Chairman of the Scottish Law Commission said: 
 

“It gives me great pleasure to welcome Dr Claire McDiarmid to the Commission’s project team 
on reform of homicide law. Claire is a distinguished scholar who has written extensively on the 
Scots law of homicide.  We are delighted that she has agreed to assist us. I have no doubt 
that she will make a substantial contribution to our work.  Claire’s work at the Commission is 
another example of the success of the Memorandum of Understanding between the 
Commission and the Scottish Law Schools.  This facilitates collaborative working between the 
Commission and the academic community, and assists academic colleagues in demonstrating 
that their work has practical impact.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION SECTION 
 
1. The Scottish Law Commission was set up in 1965 to promote the reform of the law of Scotland.  
The Chairman is the Hon Lord Pentland, a Court of Session judge.  The other Commissioners are 
Kate Dowdalls QC, Caroline S Drummond, David E L Johnston QC, and Dr Andrew J M Steven.  The 
Chief Executive is Malcolm McMillan. 
 
2. Further information on the homicide law project can be found here. 
 
3. Further news about the Memorandum of Understanding between the Scottish Law 
Commission and the Scottish Law Schools can be found here. 
 
4. The Commission’s 10th Programme of Law Reform can be found here. 
 
5. Further information can be obtained by contacting Graham McGlashan, Scottish Law 
Commission, 140 Causewayside, Edinburgh EH9 1PR (Tel: 0131 668 2131; email 
graham.mcglashan@scotlawcom.gsi.gov.uk ). 
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